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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

6th March, 1939.

Dear 8ir,

With reference to your letter of the 3rd Instant
enclosing Specf&l gurvey Request forms for Messra. Aktiebolaget
Lindholmens Varv's Yard Nos. 964 2 965, I shall be glad if you
will state whether any plans have yet been approved for Wo.964.

At the same time I have to refer to your letter of
the 19th October 1938 regarding Messrs. A.-B. Gotaverken's Yard
No. 538, the steel work of the hull of which is to be built by
Messrs. Lindholmens Varv, and to request that you will be so
good as to state the i@rd number assigned tc this vessel by the
latter Bullders.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours fait hfully,
Secretary.

3. Townsiend, Esg.,

GOTHENBURG.
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